Norwalk Gamer Symphony Orchestra
General Members Meeting
November 15th, 2023.

The meeting was called to order at 8:04 PM
Nina motions to accept minutes as read.
Stephen seconds.

Reports

Finance Committee Report
Current Orchestra Account: $2,349.

Fundraising Committee Report
No report.

Library Committee
No report.

Personnel Committee Report
We have established a relationship with a pro bono lawyer, and we will be seeking guidance
from them regarding a number of issues within our organization.

Music Committee Report
Virtual Recital was awesome! Great job everyone! We’'ll be rehearsing again so we look forward
to learning new music again.

Recruiting Committee

Free Play Day brought us a few more faces. We want to host another one of these days in
February. We will seek assistance from the general membership to help us host and advertise.
The recruiting committee will be sticking around!

Social Media & Engagement Committee Report
No report.

Stage Committee Report
No report.

AV Team
No report.

Old Business
There is no old business.

New Business

There is no new business.

Nina moves to adjourn the meeting.
Mary seconds.



The motion passes.

Announcements
Our next rehearsal will be on November 21st at the ALP12.
Our next general members meeting will be on December 20th.
Practice!
Play video games!
Mary’s slideshow featuring her trip to Japan will be hosted at her house this Sunday!



